
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Herget Group, LLC will be working on the space previously named Joe’s New York 

Pizza. We will not be doing any structural changes as of yet (there may be some because 

of the smoke and/or fire damage), tearing down walls, changing bathrooms etc.  

 

We will be doing the following: 

-Checking Electrical 

-Checking Plumbing 

-Checking Gas 

-Reconstructing a new front countertop in replace of the old one 

-Replacing equipment 

-Checking ACs, Heaters 

-Painting 

-Checking the current fire system 

 

 

Please let me know if there is anything in specific that needs to be completed. 

 

I appreciate your time. 

 

Tanner Herget 

(c) 603.817.1120 


